
 

ISSUED BY THE DEPARTMENT OF TOURISM 

 

        
 

MEDIA ALERT 

KZN LEARNERS TO RECEIVE CREDENTIALS AS SOMMELIERS  

09 November 2022 

The Department of Tourism will host a graduation ceremony to acknowledge learners in the 

KwaZulu-Natal (KZN) Province who successfully completed the Wine Service Training 

Programme.   

The Wine Service Training programme forms a part of the objectives of the National Tourism 

Sector Strategy to address skills shortages in the sector, whilst contributing towards 

government’s greater objective of creating employment opportunities for the youth. 

 

 

MEMBERS OF THE MEDIA ARE INVITED:  

DATE:  Thursday, 10 November 2022 

VENUE:  The Royal Hotel – Durban    

TIME:   09:45 for 10:00  

 

Kindly confirm attendance by 09 November 2022 at 17:00 to:  

Ms. Sindi Zwane   -  Department of Tourism     

Tel: 012 444 6612/ 081 267 4665 

E-mail: szwane@tourism.gov.za        
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